
Women in Data Science Conference  

The Women in Data Science (WiDS) Conference aims to inspire and 
educate data scientists, regardless of gender, and support women in 
the field. 

The WiDS Conference will be held on February 3, 2017 at Stanford 
University, and there are various "Women in Data Science" events 
taking place across the world in February 2017; in collaboration with 
Stanford University. The Data Lab is happy to host the Edinburgh 
session on 15 February 2017. 

For more information on the "Global Women in Data Science" events 
please visit: www.widsconference.org  

School Girls Competition 

We would like to welcome some “Women Data Scientists in the 
Making” from schools across Scotland to our event. As we have limited 
capacity (25), we will be running a competition open to all schools in 
Scotland, and the girls from the winning class will be invited to attend 
the afternoon tea event, where they will hear from successful and 
inspiring women in the field of Data Science. 

How to enter 

To participate, each class must submit their best idea of “How the world 
will look in 20 years, thanks to data and technology” 

Submissions can be made in the form of a drawing/illustration, video 
(max. 2 minutes), or simply a short essay summarising the class girls’ 
ideas (max 1000 words).  

The winning class will be invited to attend the afternoon tea event, and 
present their ideas to the audience. 

Women in Data Science 
School Girls Competition

WiDS 
Afternoon Tea 

Edinburgh 

Balmoral Hotel 

1 Princes St 
Edinburgh  
EH2 2EQ 

Wednesday 15 
February 2017 

11:00 to 13:30 

Competition 
Submissions 

To participate, the class 
leader (teacher or 

parent) must submit the 
class’ entry to 

info@thedatalab.com by 

5pm on Tuesday 31st 
January 2017. 

*Open both to primary 
and secondary students.  
* Capacity: 25 students. 
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